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ALGICIDE 

DOMESTIC LIQUID

 Helps to avoid the growth of Algae

GUARANTEE: 

n-Alkyl, (C12 40%, C14 50%, C16 10%) 
dimethyl benzyl ammonium chloride.....5%

 4 LITRES

18953  REG. NO.
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

 Les Produits Sanitaires LEPINE INC. 
1105, rue Bersimis (Parc Industriel) 

Chicoutimi, Qc.  
G7K 1A4

LIQUID ALGICIDE prevents growth and backs up the normal chlorine
program for pool water protection.  When used as directed, it is
not affected by sunlight.  Note:  This product does not replace
chlorine.

INITIAL DOSAGE:  Add 500 mL for each 10,000 litres of water at
different sites around edge of pool.  Do not add chlorine
immediately before or after adding ALGICIDE as this may cause
temporary cloudiness in the water.  Every 5 to 8 days, add 125 mL
for each 10,000 litres of water for continued protection.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Do not take
internally.  Avoid splashing in eyes.  Store away from other pool
chemicals and keep out of reach of children.  Avoid contamination
of food.

FIRST AID TREATMENT:  If splashed in eyes, flush thoroughly with
water for at least 15 minutes.  If irritation persists, obtain
medical attention promptly.

 Made in Quebec
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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